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From 25th May 2018, new regulations will be introduced which affect how Egremont 
Primary School handles people's data.  This is called the General Data Protection 
Regulation.  Compliance with the regulations will be an on-going process and we 
have appointed a data protection officer to advise and manage compliance with the 
regulation.  Full details of our data protection officer can be found at: 
  
Judicium Consulting Limited 
72 Cannon Street, 
London    EC4N 6AE 
Telephone: 02033269174 

  
https://www.judiciumeducation.co.uk  
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